
From: Susan Yates 

Sent: Saturday, November 25, 2023 3:25 PM 

To: northinfo 

Subject: Fwd: GB-TUP-2023.4 

 

 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

From: RICK MAYES  

Subject: GB-TUP-2023.4 

Date: November 24, 2023 at 2:07:53 PM PST 

To: syates@islandstrust.bc.ca 

 

Susan sorry for another Email, wanted to make sure I included the Use permit 

number. After Us and before Our Family owning for 60 years . 

We are so upset to have to put up with Said Property reapplying again . Our 

whole area gave Our Notice that last time, nothing has changed . Thank You for 

Your understanding. Please pass this on to Your Fellow Trustees. Rick and Lynn 

Mayes Gabriola 
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